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Pantomime 
 

The Junior Classes’ visit to 
the pantomime went well 
last week. The children 
seemed to enjoy them-
selves, but we also had lots 
of comments from mem-
bers of the public about 
how well the children were 
behaving; particularly on 
public transport. Well done 
KS2! 
 

Attendance 
 

We gave out attendance 
certificates in assembly to-
day to those pupils who had 
100% attendance for the 
two Autumn Terms. 46 chil-
dren managed full atten-
dance for these two terms, 
which is really impressive. . 
 

We also gave out our 
‘Attendance Cup.’ This Cup 
is awarded to the class 
with the best attendance 
over the Autumn and it was 
awarded to Year 3, who had 
97.1% attendance over the 
two terms. Well done to 
Year 3! 
 

Year 3: 
97.1% attendance                    

School Dates 
 

 Wednesday (8th Feb) and 
Thursday (9th Feb): Parent 
and Teacher Meetings 

 Friday, 10th February: Last 
day of term 3 (please col-
lect children at 1.15) 

 
 Monday, 20th February: 

First day of Term 4. 

However, all of our classes 
did really well in the Au-
tumn, with most of them 
managing over 96% atten-
dance. 

 

Y3: 97.1% 
Y2: 96.8% 
Y1: 96.5% 
Y4: 96.2% 
Y6: 95.8% 
Y5: 95.3% 
F2: 94.6% 
 

Christmas Fair 
 

The Friends Association 
have told me that the Fair 
made a profit of just over 
£1200 once all of the 
costs had been taken into 
account. This figure does 
not include the £550 
worth of books for the 
school from the Book Fair.  
 

The Friends raise money 
for the school and paid for 
the new folding doors in 
the school hall (much ap-
preciated) as well as the 
greenhouse that is being 
built on the land at the far 
side of the car park gate. 
 

Girls’ Football 
 

Congratulations to our 
girls’ football team. A 
mixed Year 5/Year 6 team 
of girls competed in a 
Westminster Sports Asso-
ciation tournament in Re-
gent’s Park last week and 
did really well. They played 
4 games, won 2, drew 1 and 
lost 1.  
 

What’s On This Week 
 

 Wednesday: Boys’ Foot-
ball Tournament in Re-
gent’s Park (Y5/6) 

 Friday: Y5 and Y6 to the 
library 

 Friday: Y4 class assem-
bly 


